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Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 21st June 2018 Soccer Aid Day 

Saturday 23rd June 2018 Tillydrone Community Fayre 

Monday 25th June 2018 Riverbank’s 10th Birthday 

Tuesday 26th June 2018 Parent Council Summer Discos 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 Parent Council Summer Discos 

Thursday 28th June 2018 Sharing Assembly – P4-7 (9.30am) 

Friday 29th June 2018 Sharing Assembly – P1-3 (9.30am) 

Friday 29th June 2018 Meet the teacher 

Monday 2nd July 2018 P1 Achievement Assembly - 1.45pm  

Tuesday 3rd July 2018 P2 Achievement Assembly -9.30am  

Tuesday 3rd July 2018 P3 Achievement Assembly -11.00am 

Tuesday 3rd July 2018 P4 Achievement Assembly -2.00pm  

Wednesday 4th July 2018 P5 Achievement Assembly -9.30am  

Wednesday 4th July 2018 P6 Achievement Assembly -11.00am 

Wednesday 4th July 2018 P7 Achievement Assembly -2.00pm  

Wednesday 4th July 2018 P7 Leavers’ Event – Prom 

Thursday 5th July 2018 Nursery Graduations 10.00 am & 1.30 pm 

Friday 6th July 2018 P7 Leaver’s Assembly 9.30 am 

Friday 6th July 2018  Last day of term 

 
Classes for next session 
We will be issuing your child with the information regarding their class for next session later this 
week.  Classes are created based on the professional judgement of the teaching staff and ensuring 
we meet the needs of all the children in the school.  No changes will be made to class compositions 
as even a minor change can lead to many other changes needing to be made which may adversely 
affect other children. 
 
Soccer Aid Day 
We are holding our fundraising efforts for Soccer Aid Day on Thursday 21st of June.  The hall will be 
full of stalls where the children can spend their money on: 
Face Painting  
Tattoos  
Cake and Candy  
Nail Painting  
Badge Making  
Raffle  
Guess the Teddy’s birthday  
Bracelet making  
World Cup Colouring Competition 
There will also be football activities going on throughout the school day organised by RADS. 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304


   

 

Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

All money raised is donated to UNICEF, with the added bonus that the UK government matches 
any donations we make – helps us to double our money. 
 
 
Riverbank School 10th Birthday Party 
As previously advised we are holding the School’s 10th Birthday party on Monday 25th of June.  The 
children were asked to help plan this and based on this the following has been arranged. 
 
9.30 – 10.30 Parents / family members / volunteers are invited to join us for some cake and coffee 
(or tea if you prefer) to help celebrate our Birthday. You will be entertained by some of our 
youngsters during the hour.  (Please enter via the Breakfast Club door which his located 
opposite the Lads Club).  Apart from the children who are providing the entertainment the children 
will remain in their classes at this time. 
 
Gary Seagrove (Magician) will entertain the children in the morning.  In the afternoon each class 
has chosen a theme for a class party.  The children will enjoy cake & juice and we have organised 
for an Ice Cream Van to join us so that every child can have an Ice Cream Cone. 
 
Listed below are the themes for the class parties – the children can come to school on the 25th of 
June dressed for the occasion or in school uniform if they wish. 
 

Class Party Theme Class Party Theme 

P1G Dance Party P4B Famous People 

P1Mc Shorts and Shades P4W Fun & games 

P1M Seaside – Beachwear P5M Fancy Dress Disco 

P1S Superheroes P5P Recycled Fashion 

P2A Zoo Party P6N Hawaiian Summer 

P2DC Beach Party P6S Halloween  

P2/3B Pyjama Party P7U Future Zone 

P3L Beach Party P7R Beach Party 

P3M Shorts and Shades   

 
 
 
Lost Property 
We have a huge amount of lost property in school.  Lost property is the items of clothing that are 
unnamed as we always return named items to the children.  We will be disposing of any lost 
property (other than school sweatshirts and polo shirts) on Friday 22nd of June, so please ensure 
you or your child has uplifted their property by then. 
Next session we will have a ‘month end’ clear out of the lost property where all items apart from the 
school sweatshirts and polo shirts will be disposed of.  The easiest way to ensure that your child’s 
property does not end up in lost property is to make sure that you clearly name everything. 
 
Sharing Assemblies 
We have our last sharing assemblies of the school year on Thursday 28th of June (for P4-P7) and 
Friday 29th of June (for P1-P3) these begin at 9.30 and should last no more than an hour.  We 
would be delighted to see as many of you for these events as possible. 
 
 


